

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS, FCCT jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

30th September 2022

Dear parents and carers,



Year 1 and Year 2 Autumn Walk Thursday 6th October 2022

Year 1 and Year 2 are hoping to go for an autumn walk (weather permitting) on Thursday 6th October to support the children's learning and their new topic 'Autumn'. This will involve Year 1 and Year 2 hunting for various autumn objects and spotting signs of autumn in Caldy Woods (located just behind school).

If you **do not** wish for your child to join the walk, please let your child's teacher or the school office know by Wednesday 5th October, so that we can make alternative arrangements for your child.

If you are happy for your child to take part in the walk, could we ask that your child comes to school with a raincoat (in a plastic bag).

Yours sincerely













